
Re:  Pashun Jeffery and Taylen Mosley Memorial 

Date: April 1, 2023 

From:  Lakita Denson and Theo Brickhouse Sails 

 

We want to start by thanking everyone in the St.Petersburg area, Florida, and 
across the United States for praying and sending positive thoughts our way in 
the past few days as we grieved Pashun and searched for Taylen.  We 
especially send our gratitude to St. Petersburg police and all law enforcement 
working day and night in the search for Taylen and the concerned citizens who 
shared helpful information.    

We are heartbroken that we must begin putting them both to rest.  We have 
set up this gofundme as many of you have asked about how to support us 
beyond the thoughts and prayer.  This is the only official gofundme campaign, 
and donations are appreciated and will be used for funeral services and to 
support the family during this time. 

https://www.gofundme.com/manage/pashunjeffries-taylenmosleymemorial 

 
And a special thank you to our family, Pashun’s friends, and Pashun’s 
coworkers at CVS for reaching out during this time. During their grieving, they 
also took the time to check in on us, wipe our tears, and give encouraging 
words.   
 
To all, we still need your prayers.  #JusticeforPashunandTaylen 

 

 

 
 

 

 


